Babij, Barbara

—
From: Babij, Barbara
Sent: Friday, August 10, 2018 8:26 AM
To: ‘kerockford@aclum.org'
Subject: Re: Facial recognition
Hello Kade,

I am responding to your request for any information the Hampshire Sheriff’s Office may have regarding facial-
recognition products or services.

At this time, the Hampshire Sheriff's Office does not use any such services. Nor have we entertained purchasing or using
such equipment. Therefore, we have no information to produce for your request.

If I can be of any further assistance, please feel free to contact me.

Barbara Babij

Barbara Babij
Records Specialist/Records Access Officer



